
 

 

 

 

 

Media Contacts: 
Josh Gillespie 317-233-5323 
Sarah Adolf 317-232-5948 
Julie Fletcher 317-233-2517 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 10, 2016 

 

Relocated Wabash License Branch to Open  

March 15 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), 

announced today the relocation of the Wabash license branch. The new license branch, located at 

1679 N. Cass St., Wabash, IN, will open on Tuesday, March 15. 

 

The new license branch location is easily identifiable by the highway-facing BMV seal on the building 

and now allows for more convenient and available customer parking. This new location also has 

Automated Testing Terminals that offer a more efficient way of taking the Knowledge Test. 

 

The current Wabash license branch location of 45 E. Market St. will remain open for all normal hours 

until the close of business on Saturday, March 12.  
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